
 

 

Are Your Children on the Chokio-Alberta School’s 

Birth to Five Census? 

You matter to us! The school census is a list of students from birth to school age.  It is used to inform 

parents about opportunities that their child needs to be ready to enter school when they turn five years 

of age. 

Notifications for events and programs such as early childhood screening, pre-kindergarten 

opportunities, special events, family nights, preschool and kindergarten registration, etc. will be mailed 

to families based on census data. 

When to Contact Us: 

*When you’ve had a new baby. 

*When you’ve recently moved into the Chokio-Alberta School District. 

*If you’ve recently changed your address. 

*When you just want to check in. 

How to Contact Us: 

Contact Jennifer Wulff in the school office by calling 320-324-7131 or emailing her at 

‘jwulff@chokioalberta.k12.mn.us’ with updates to assure you receive the necessary information on Early 

Childhood Screening and other Pre-Kindergarten programs! 


